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May 13, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Sevenson Environmental Services will be performing construction operations as part of the of the 
“Maintenance Dredging and Channel Improvements for Absecon Creek Channel”  project for the New 
Jersey Department of Transportation.  Sevenson will be performing hydraulic dredging of the Absecon 
Creek Channel with placement of dredged sediment within the limits of the Gateway Confined Disposal 
Facility (CDF). The Gateway CDF is located, within the marsh just north of the Atlantic City Expressway.  
The approximate site address for the CDF is at 626 E. Delilah Rd., Pleasantville NJ 08232. On site 
construction operations are anticipated to begin May 24, 2021 and continue through December 1, 2021. 
Limited excavation activites are planed at the Gateway site and include installation of pilings and cribbing 
to support an elevated outfall pipe. This work will occur during Site Preparation. Appropriate utility 
location surveys will be performed prior to excavation acitivities. Major aspects of work and their 
anticipated time frame are listed below.  

 

Site Preparation May 24, 2021 through July 2, 2021 

Dredging July 6, 2021 through October 25, 2021 

Demobilization October 23, 2021 through December 1, 2021 

 

Please contact the Project Manager, Ben Tomkins, or the Project Superintendent, Douglas Pike, if in 
need.  Contact information will be provided below. 

 

Ben Tomkins      Douglas Pike 

Project Manager             Project Superintendent 

btomkins@sevenson.com    dpike@sevenson.com 

716-864-0047      716-609-1440 

 

Thank you. 

 

Ben Tomkins 

Project Manager 

Sevenson Environmental Services, INC. 
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